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June 18, 2018 

Dear generous supporter, 

We here at Independence, Inc. hope you enjoyed our first ever Annual Report featuring 

some of our programs, services and consumer highlights whose successes are all due in part 

to the financial support we receive through people like you - people who partner with us in 

our mission to maximize the independence of people with disabilities through advocacy, peer 

support, training, transportation and community education.  

It’s time once again that we are asking for your continued support during our mid-year 

fundraising campaign. This mid-year support is crucial to the ongoing success of our 

programs and services as we serve people with disabilities in Douglas, Jefferson and Franklin 

Counties. Thank you to those of you who have given already after receiving the Annual 

Report – we are grateful for your support! If you haven’t yet given to our mid-year 

campaign, would you consider partnering with us? We know that circumstances change and 

times can be tough, and we all want to make sure our hard-earned money is put to good 

use. If you would like to talk to us about our programs and learn more about how we serve 

our communities and the ways in which our organization is sustained through donor 

support, please contact us, we would be happy to share more about our services, our 

successes and our ongoing needs.  

If you would like to contribute to our organization please fill out and return the enclosed 

card, or for your convenience, you can make a donation quickly and securely with our online 

donation tool. Visit http://www.independenceinc.org/donate/ to help sustain our work. 

Thank you for considering giving to Independence, Inc. We appreciate our supporters and 

look forward to an ongoing partnership. If you didn’t receive your copy of our Annual 

Report, you can find it on our website http://www.independenceinc.org or contact us to 

receive your copy. 

Sincerely, 
 
Jill Enyart, Co-Executive Director    Bob Mikesic, Co-Executive Director 

http://www.independenceinc.org/donate/


 

 

 



 

 

 


